
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1: Blake     Class 2:  Idris    Class 3:  Evelyn    Class 4:   Aaisla-Mae 

 
Badges:  
 

Headteacher awards: Evelyn 
Writer of the Week:  Zack 

 2nd February 2024 

 
 NEEDWOOD 

Class 1:  Orion     Class 2: All of Class 2   Class 3:  Tiffany 
 
Badges: 
 

Headteacher awards: Lochlan, Albie,  Zakariyah,  Antora, Dillon, Joey 
  
Writer of the Week:  Sylvie  

Dear Parents, 
 
I would like to say well done to a number of our children, who have been working together across both 
schools this week.  At the start of the week some of the children from both schools formed two Forest 
Family teams at the Dove Valley mixed football tournament.  Later in the week both of our Year 3 / 4 
classes met up at Needwood for a Romans day!  It is wonderful to see the children from both schools 
mixing and working together, and it is giving them lots of opportunities to gain confidence and social 
skills.  I am really proud of the children! 
 
Thank you to all of our children for getting into the spirit of NSPCC Number Day, by dressing up and 
enjoying maths today!  We are having a very enjoyable day and the children are improving their maths 
with all of the TT Rock Stars and Numbots work.  Well done everyone! 
 
Have a great weekend 
Best wishes, 
 

Mr Baxter   

 Joshua (Bronze Star) 

  (Gold Star)

ALL SAINTS 
 

 CLASS 1    -  97% 

 CLASS 2    -  86% 

 CLASS 3    -  96%  

 CLASS 4   -   95% 

NEEDWOOD 
 

CLASS 1  -  94% 
 

CLASS 2  -  98% 
 

CLASS 3  -  97% 
 

ATTENDANCE   

WELL DONE CHILDREN! 

 (Red Star)  Joseph H  (Silver Star) 



 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

HAIR 
Boys and girls hair which is below the collar line must be tied back at all times. It is to be of an              
appropriate colour and style.  Children should not have ‘tramlines’ or other extreme styles when coming 
to school. 
 
Hair bands and scrunchies should be either white, black, grey or red at All Saints and bottle green at 
Needwood. 
 
 
 
 

WATER BOTTLES - REMINDER 
Children should only have water in their bottles, they are not allowed juice and please no fizzy drinks at 
all in school. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 

 

9.2.24 PANCAKE RACE 2.45 PM 

9.2.24 PTA DRESS DOWN DAY £1 PER CHILD 
(FOR CHOCOLATE BINGO) 

12.2.24 - 
16.2.24 

HALF TERM 
 

19.2.24 INSET DAY 

27 & 29. 
2.24 

PARENTS EVENINGS 

5.3.24 PTA CHOCO BINGO 5.30—7.30 

7.3.24 WORLD BOOK DAY 

8.3.24 PTA MOTHERS DAY BAKE SALE  
AFTER SCHOOL 

19.3.24 EASTER SERVICE 9.15 AM 

20.3.24 PTA EASTER EGG HUNT AND ACTIVITIES 

13.6.23 PTA TEDDY BEARS PICNIC LUNCHTIME 

3.7.24 SPORTS DAY AM  

17.7.24 PTA PARTY IN THE PLAYGROUND 
3.15—5.30  £5.00 

18.7.24 LEAVERS AND FINAL CELEBRATION 
1.30 PM 

DIARY - ALL SAINTS 

9.2.24 PANCAKE RACE 9.15 AM 

9.2.24 SCHOOL DISCO 

12.2.24 - 
16.2.24 

HALF TERM 
 

19.2.24 INSET DAY 

27 & 29. 
2.24 

PARENTS EVENINGS 

7.3.24 WORLD BOOK DAY 

7.3.24 DONATIONS OF CAKES TO SCHOOL FOR 
MOTHERS DAY REFRESHMENTS 

8.3.24 MOTHERS DAY SERVICE FOLLOWED BY 
REFRESHMENTS IN SCHOOL  

14.3.24 NON UNIFORM DAY—      CHOCOLATE 
DONATIONS FOR CHOCOLATE BINGO 

19.3.24 EASTER SERVICE 2.30 PM  AND FON 
RAFFLE 

9.3.24 CHOCOLATE BINGO FOR FAMILIES 
3.30-5.00 PM (FON) 

22.5.24 LICHFIELD DIOCESE INSPIRE DAY - 
CLASS 2 TRIP 

4.7.24 SPORTS DAY AM 

17.7.24 LEAVERS AND FINAL CELEBRATION 
1.30 PM 

DIARY - NEEDWOOD 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 



 
 

NEEDWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Friends of Needwood Disco - Friday 9

th
 February 

Children will be allowed to come to school in their disco clothes, but please be aware that we also have 
the pancake races at 9.15am on the same day. Please can you ensure that the children are wearing 
something suitable to run in and with appropriate footwear. If children wish to bring a change of footwear 
for later, they can do so. 
 
Pancake Races - Friday 9

th
 February 

Please can all children bring in a named, small frying pan and a pancake on this morning as we will hold 
our annual pancake races on the school playground. As mentioned previously in the message about the 
school disco, please ensure children are wearing suitable clothing and footwear to run across the play-
ground, whilst tossing their pancakes! Parents and families are invited to join us for the races. Thank you 
for your support.  

 
 
JOB VACANCY AT ALL SAINTS, RANGEMORE 
 
All Saints Rangemore are looking for someone to join their After school team, 
details are given below. If you are interested, please get in touch with            
Mrs Young or Mr Baxter  
 
After School Assistant -    Permanent part time/term time only. 
 
Salary: Grade 2 £22,737.00 per annum pro rata 
Actual salary £ 5819.07 
Hours 3.15pm – 5.30pm Monday to Friday  
 
John Taylor Multi Academy Trust (JTMAT) believes in the power of           
education to improve live – and the world. As a partner academy in JTMAT, 
we are seeking to appoint an after-school assistant to join our evolving          
organisation. 
 
The successful candidate will support the children with games, craft, and 
other activities after school, as well as help prepare and serve food. The 
successful candidate will care for the children until they are collected by 
parents/carers. 
 
If you have a passion for excellence and share our vision, we can offer 
you the opportunity to be part of a successful and progressive Trust, 
which is committed to ensuring learning is at the heart of all we do. 
 
If you want to discuss this role, please contact  
 
Christine Young by emailing asr-office@asr.jtmat.co.uk  
 
or telephoning 01283 712385 
 
 

mailto:asr-office@asr.jtmat.co.uk


Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

 

 
 

 

ONLINE SAFETY 


